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34 October 2022

Dear Parent / Carer,

Y11 Assessments
10* — 14 October 2022

Y11 is a crucial year for pupils and so to ensure that they are fully prepared for their GCSE
examinations in the summer, we timetable in mock examinations.

The mock examinations for Y11 are taking place week commencing 10" October. These assessments
will take place in class, with their subject teachers to try and alleviate stress and anxiety that pupils
may be feeling at present. All subject teachers will have informed your child on the revision
materials and key content that they need to focus on for this round of assessments.

Last week during form time, all pupils were guided through the process of making a revision
timetable for these upcoming assessments. These were specifically created to focus on a week at a
time to support your child in revising in manageable chunks. Each pupil should be following their
revision timetable to allow them to cover each subject as part of their revision ahead of their
assessments.

If you have any questions regarding the upcoming assessments, please don’t hesitate to contact
myself at the email address below or Mr Watson at jwatson@forgevalley.sheffield.sch.uk

Yours faithfully,

A Newton

Mrs A Newton
Head of Year 11
anewton@forgevalley.sheffield.sch.uk
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